
From: Brian shie <brian1867@yahoo.com>  
Sent: May 18, 2019 2:03 PM 
To: Parks, Timothy <TParks@cityofmadison.com> 
Subject: 8-10 (2801 Hickory Ridge Rd) 
 
My vote is to oppose the new development for the following reasons.  Traffic congestion. 
I find myself waiting 5 plus mins to make a left hand turn onto Raymond off of 
highpoint. Family safety. My family was trapped last year with the flooding. With a 
young child and one on the way the roadway is not suitable for for  that volume. Also 
now there are cars driving at excessively dangerous speeds. With no information that 
provides that a proper study was completed this project needs to be stopped.  
 
 
8-10 (2801 Hickory Ridge Rd) 

Sent from my iPhone 
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